## DAVID R. MARTIN MAYOR CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT



PR30.015

TEL: 203 977 4150 FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

Date: November 30, 2018

To: Matthew Quinones, President

Susan Nabel, Clerk

From: Mayor David R. Martin

Re: Proposed Golf Permit Fee Increase

Attached please find a memo from the Golf Commission to me proposing an increase in the Golf Permit Fee rate. I am in favor of their proposal and ask that you please place this item on your next Steering Agenda.

Thank you.

/val

Enclosure

## Mayor David Martin



Director of Operations Col. Mark McGrath

Superintendent of Recreation Laurie Albano

Golf Course Superintendent Michael Sullivan (203)-977-5694

## Office of Operations E. Gaynor Brennan Municipal Golf Course 451 Stillwater Road Stamford.CT 06902

Golf Commission
Robert Tyska, Chairman
Thomas Birkett
Michael Briscoe
Andrea Brantner

TO: Mayor David Martin

FROM: E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Course Commission/Rob Tyska, Chairman

RE: Proposal to raise the Golf Permit rate

DATE: November 29, 2018

At the November 28 special meeting of the Golf Commission the Commission unaniousmaly voted to increase across the board all golf permits to \$50 annually. This is in cooperation with the Sterling Farms Golf Authority whom EGB Golf shares permit revenue.

Most current resident permits range in price from \$35 for permits sold from January 1 to March 31st and to \$40 for permits sold from April 1st thru December 31st. Current Senior and Junior permits are \$35 all year. With your permission Mayor we will move this proposal of \$50 per annual permit on to the Board of Representatives. We look forward to hearing from you. Please let me know if you have any questions.

cc: Mark McGrath, Director of Operations
Laurie Albano, Superintendent of Recreation
Michael Sullivan, EGB Golf Course Superintendent